
Thank you for being a part of the Falls City Backpack Community.  

Currently, the Falls City Backpack program services 43 elementary aged children by providing 

food for them to take home to be utilized over the weekend.  The Backpacks are distributed by 

the local schools normally on Thursday each week of the school year.  It has been proven there is 

a direct correlation between learning ability and hunger.  During the week, the children receive 

free breakfasts and free lunches at school, but when they head home for the weekend their 

shelves may be bare.  

Usually this time of year, SNC is preparing for the annual Empty Soup Bowls Soup Supper.  

While it was a difficult decision, due to COVID-19 concerns, our team has decided to cancel the 

event for 2021.  While we are still as dedicated as ever to combating child hunger, the safety of 

our community comes first. 

Your support is key in helping the children of Falls City by supporting the Falls City Backpack 

Program. It costs approximately $250 for one student to receive weekly backpacks for an entire 

school year.  If you would like to contribute, you can do so by sending or dropping off your 

donation at SNC’s Office or Frontier Bank.  Please make all donations payable to the Richardson 

Foundation. Every donation makes a huge difference by supporting the Falls City Backpack 

Program.  We believe that with your help, we can lessen the impact of child hunger. 

On a much more positive note, SNC is very proud to announce that Frontier Bank will be 

partnering with SNC to help administer the Falls City Backpack Program. The receiving of the 

food from the Lincoln Food Bank, packing the food for each week’s delivery, distribution of the 

backpacks to the schools and fund raising will be shared by both businesses. 

We appreciate Frontier Bank for volunteering and their continuing support of the Falls City 

Backpack Program. 

Thank-you 
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